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Top Civil Litigation Law Firm  

Announces Four New Partners 

Core group of seasoned attorneys continues Firm’s success 
 
Minneapolis, Minnesota (September 15, 2016) – O’Meara Leer Wagner & Kohl, a leading litigation 

law firm in Minneapolis, continues its growth with the announcement of four new Partners. Firm 
attorneys Sarah Foulkes, Sarah Hunter, Brian McSherry and Brian Thompson have been named as 
Partners.  O’Meara Leer Wagner & Kohl has gained a national reputation for excellence in business, 
construction and commercial matters, school law, workers’ compensation and insurance-related 
disputes. 
 
“Together, these four partners represent our core values with excellent reputations earned within the 
legal and business communities,” said Shamus O’Meara, the Firm’s Managing Partner.  “They are an 
important part of our success, and reinforce our commitment to “Relationships, Reliability and Results 
— for our clients, each other and our community.” 
 

 
 
Sarah E. Foulkes, Partner 
Sarah Foulkes represents 
and counsels employers  and 
insurers in workers’ 
compensation  matters, 
including asbestos claims.  

 
 

 
 
Sarah M. Hunter, Partner 
Sarah Hunter represents  and 
counsels employers  and 
insurers in workers’ 
compensation matters. 

 
 

 
 
Brian M. McSherry, Partner 
Brian McSherry   represents 
clients in construction, 
products liability, retail and 
hospitality and motor vehicle 
matters.  

 

 
 
Brian P. Thompson, Partner 
Brian Thompson represents 
and counsels employers   and 
insurers in workers’  
compensation  matters.  

 
About O’Meara, Leer, Wagner & Kohl, P.A. 

O’Meara, Leer, Wagner & Kohl has achieved a strong national reputation for trial success and its handling 
of high profile and complex legal matters, and has a deep tradition of community involvement developed 
over 40 years.  Based in Minneapolis, the firm of more than 50 employees and 22 attorneys serves a 
diverse group of clients from multinational corporations to emerging businesses, local governments and 
insurance companies. The firm has been listed in top industry publications with the highest ratings for 
professional legal ability and faithful adherence to ethical standards, professional reliability and diligence. 
For more information, go to: www.olwklaw.com or contact Shamus P. O’Meara at 952.806.0438. 

http://www.olwklaw.com/

